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Please do not make this change. I have $2000.00 in the forex account and have built it up to $2700.00.
If you make this change it will knock me out of the market place because I can not come up with
$10,000.00. deposit. Yes the market has risk in it as does all life. Please leave up to me as to what risk
I may take on for myself. This change you are considering will only effect small people like me. I see
the forex market as a low cost avenue to acquire some extra wealth for me. Please don’t feel you have to
protect me from myself. I fully understand the risk I am taking the consequence entailed.


